
Dear Team, 

I hope this message finds you all in great spirits! As we embark on another exciting season, I 

wanted to take a moment to remind you of the importance of setting goals both individually and 

as a team. 

Setting clear, achievable goals helps us stay focused and motivated. Remember, it's not just 

about winning games, but also about personal growth and teamwork. Whether it's improving 

your skills, enhancing your fitness level, or fostering better communication on and off the field, 

every goal counts! 

As we gather for our next practice, I encourage each of you to think about what you want to 

accomplish this season. Share your goals with your teammates, and let's support one another in 

achieving them! 

Remember, dedication and teamwork will drive our success. Let's keep pushing our limits and 

striving for excellence together! 

Looking forward to a fantastic season ahead! 

Best, 

Your Coach 


